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Glenn:

This is a redraft of 1997 Assembly Bill 692.  I advanced the date in proposed s.
13.0975 (9) by two years, to July 1, 2000.  I also made a few minor language changes
for the sake of clarity and to take into account the changes made by the “truth in
sentencing” act.

In accordance with our discussion, I removed the appropriation change provisions.
When you know the appropriation changes that are needed, the draft can be redrafted
to include them or I can draft an amendment, whichever is appropriate.

Finally, I included language requiring the office of justice assistance in DOA to
provide information to the state courts for purposes of preparing assessment.

Let me know if you have any questions or changes.
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